
 

MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members: President Paul Widdison, Vice 

President Jon Ritchie, Members: Douglas Hurst, 
Janis Christensen, Jan Burrell, Bruce Jardine, Kelly Larson
Superintendent Gina Butters

 
FROM: Heidi Alder 

Legal Counsel

DATE: June 3, 2024

SUBJECT: Update of Policy 4430- Student Testing Prohibition Without Prior Written 
Consent 

Policy 4430- Student Testing Prohibition Without Prior Written Consent has been 
updated to align with state and federal law.  Updates included provisions for district 
employees to obtain prior written consent from a student's parent before administering 
specific tests, surveys, and evaluations.  We are seeking Board approval of this policy on 
a first read.


